His Holiness Pope Leo XTIV

sends cordial good wishes
to all gathered for the Sacred Heart Crusade
at Knock Shrine, on 22 June 2025,
as Archbishop Eamon Martin renews Ireland’s consecration
to the Sacred Heart of Jesus.
His Holiness prays that this solemn occasion
will provide a grace-filled opportunity for all participating
to deepen their devotion to the merciful heart of Christ,
and to grow in zeal for spreading the
saving message of the Gospel
and promoting Christian charity
amonyg their brothers and sistets.
Entrusting all present to the loving protection of
Mary, Mother of the Church,
the Holy Father imparts his Apostolic Blessing
as a pledge of joy and peace in our Lord Jesus Christ.

From the Vatican, 21 June 2025
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